Dear Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Heath
Committee,

My name is Jo Ann Campbell, a concerned mother from Medina County, and I urge you to pass HB248 out of
the Health Committee as soon as possible, and on to the House Floor for a yes vote.

At this time, I believe there is no greater threat to our continued Liberty than allowing businesses and
government entities to discriminate against individuals by demanding potential or current employees, clients
or customers obtain a COVID injection against their will or otherwise require them to wear a medical
device(facemask or shield), or further still, prohibit those individuals from gainful employment, the ability to
shop, dine or even participate in an establishment open to the public.

As alegislator, you were first sworn to uphold both the Ohio and federal Constitution. You were elected to
protect Ohioans' inherent rights, including the freedom to make their own healthcare decisions without
compulsion.

Please pass HB 248 in order to ensure every Ohioan continues to have this important right, for without
healthcare choice, are we truly free?

Thank you for taking the time to consider my concerns on this very important issue,

Sincerely,

Jo Ann Campbell

120 Ivy Hill Lane,

Medina, Ohio



